
 

Catholic Life of Pield Heath School 2018-19 

Masses/ Services 

.  

The RE Ambassadors attended a special Service with St Marys, 
Primary School at Uxbridge Parish to mark the National 
Eucharistic Congress that took place in Liverpool. 
 
Fr Kennedy celebrated Mass for us on 12th September. In 
October, Fr Boothman said Mass for us. The theme for this Mass 
was to celebrate the canonisation of Oscar Romero on 14th 
October.  

Deanery Mass - 9th 
October 

 

 Staff and Governors attended the Annual Hillingdon Deanery 
Mas celebrated by Bishop John Wilson on 26th September at St 
Gregory The Great Catholic Church, South Ruislip. 

The theme of the Mass was 'Celebrating the start of the year - 
Our Journey with Jesus'. 

 

Pope Francis visit to Ireland   Some staff and members of the Community attended the World 
Meeting of Families which Pope Francis led from 22nd - 26th 
August in Dublin, Ireland. 

Remembrance Day  On 7th November a Mass was held in Chapel for Remembrance 
Day.  
 
As well as remembering those who gave their lives during the 
war we also prayed for our own family and friends in our 
Community. 
 
Our RE Ambassadors also sold poppies in school to 
mark Remembrance Day and raise funds for The Royal British 
Legion. 

Winefride Tyrrell Award 

 for Leadership 

 

 

 

 

On 20th 
November 2016 we celebrated the 100 year Anniversary of the 
death of Sr Winefride Tyrrell who was responsible for opening 
Pield Heath House School in 1901 and was also the co-founder 
of the Sisters of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary. 
 
In memory of Sr Winefride we set up a Leadership Award. This 
years winner is Samuel Abbott who was presented with the cup 
by The Mayor following the Christmas Performance. 

WE Day Assembly  Melissa Agnew & Katy Taylor led a WE Day assembly to 
introduce the charities that we will be supporting during the 
year. 

Caritas 'Love in Action'  Caritas 'Love in Action' Programme 



Visit of SSJM Associates 

 

 We were pleased to welcome The Associates of The Sisters of 
The Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary from Herne Bay, Kent who 
spent a day with the Community at Marian House and enjoyed a 
tour of the school. 

Leavers Mass 
 On Wednesday 19th July Leavers Mass was celebrated by Fr Jim 

Kennedy. 
 
The theme of the Mass was ‘Finding Joy on the Journey!'. 

May Procession 
 On Wednesday 10th May we held a special Mass to celebrate 

May as the Month of Mary. 
 
Thank you to all those who sent flowers which we used during 
the May procession to the Grotto of Mary in the school grounds. 
  

Feast of Victor Braun 
 On 18th May students and staff joined with the Sisters in Marian 

House for a prayer service to mark the Congregational Feast. 
 
There was an ‘All Together’ webinar which allowed us to link 
with our Communities and celebrate the wonderful work that 
goes on all over the world. 

Thy Kingdom Come 
 We are pleased to have the opportunity to participate in 'Thy 

Kingdom Come', a global prayer movement which 
invites Christians around the world to join in prayer for 10 days 
between Ascension and Pentecost (25th May - 4th June). 

Caritas, Westminster  We welcomed Edward de Quay from Caritas 

who introduced the Diocese of Westminster 'Love in 

Action' Programme which revolves around an 

introduction to Catholic social teaching as a means 

to identify and respond to needs in communities. 

 

More information here. 

Hillingdon Deanery 
Lenten Retreat 

 We are hosting the Hillingdon Deanery Lenten Retreat led by 
Bishop John Wilson on Saturday 6th April. The theme of the day 
is The Compassion of Jesus.  There will be Mass, Confession, 
Adoration and Talks. 

https://www.thykingdomcome.global/
https://www.thykingdomcome.global/
http://rcdow.org.uk/education/news/lia/


 

 

Adoremus  Mass, 

Westminster 

 Following on from the National Eucharistic Congress last 

September which was the launch of a special year with the focus 

on the Eucharist entitled 'Our Eucharistic Journey' We 

contributed to the Deanery Folder with activities to Mark the 

Year of Adoremus. The RE Ambassadors attended a Mass 

celebrated by Cardinal Vincent Nicols on 18th June with all the 

schools in the Diocese. 

Confirmation 

 

Bishop John Wilson was the main celebrant for the Mass where 
4 of our students were confirmed on 19th June. The Mass was 
concelebrated by Fr Jim Kennedy, Fr Nicholas Schofield and Fr 
Joseph Raju. We extend our good wishes to Bishop John 
following the recent announcement that he will be installed as 
the Archbishop of Southwark. We have been inspired by his 
words and we thank him for all he has contributed to enrich our 
special community events. 


